
                           Saseenos Elementary School 

                PAC Minutes 

                                     December 15, 2015

In attendance: Tara K ( President) Nanci W ( Vice President) Amanda Dowhy( SPEAC) Carla V,  Sarah V,
Susan T, Susan L, James L, Ellen H, Sharon G.B

Names in Draw: Submitted

1) Approval of Adgenda / Minutes ~ Approved

2) opening Comments / Presidents Message : Welcome to the last meeting of 2015! We are looking forward
to a quieter December then normal with no POP a BALLOON to organise! We recived a beautiful “Thank
YOU” card from the Children and staff of Savory Elementary shool for all of support during thier book 
drive! The card will be on diplay out side of the PAC room for all to see.  Our new volunteer shirts have 
come in an look great! 

3) Principal's Message

4) Treasure's Message

71.50 – Coastal Masks

$873.75 – Craft Fair (including expenses and concession food)

$342.92 – Comfort Foods (pasta and purdy’s)

$710.00 – Coupon Books



5) Food and Fun:  Lunch days will be moving to every two weeks in the new year, there are sure to be 
some challenges but every thing should work out. There were some concerns about what the topping on 
the subs from Subway are and this is being looked in to .  Gwen P, has expressed an interest in taking over 
the Hot Lunch program for the 2016/17 school year.

 

6) Safe Arrival: At this time we still have the Thursday solot open for Safe Arival ( Sara V has expressed 
an intresest in this and will conect with Tara K)  Thank you to James L for replaceing the answering 
machine in the PAC room, the new one works wonderfuly! James L will be ordering the new magnets for 
Safe Arrival and they will be going home with our Kindergarten class and all new students coming in to  
the school.

7) Emergency preardness: all good at this point

8)S.P.E.A.C. : Power outages and emergency release procedures were the topic of the day at the last 
meeting.  FAS testing and parents teacher interviews were also discussed.  There will be more of an update
at the January Meeting.  The next SPEAC meeting is being held in Sooke at Ecole Porier. 

9) Business Arising form the floor: The Carnival date has been set for May 19th and we will dicuss this 
more at our next meeting on Jan. 20th.  This will be a night meeting.


